
From: Marge Schmuckal, Zoning Administrator 
To: Peter Merrow, Code Enforcement Officer 
Date: 1/20/2006 2:48:52 PM 
Subject: 228 Brackett Street - 055-B-025 

Peter, Our microfiche contains a permit from 1993 which states that this building is a 
rooming house. This permit also submitted floor plans. Those floor plans clearly show 
and number what is on each floor. The first floor shows one apartment in the rear and 
two rooming units. The second floor shows four rooming units. The third floor shows 
three rooming units. We approved the permit based on the subnmitted plans. 

Therefore, the approved occupancy for this building is one (l) dwelling unit and nine (9) 
rooming units. 

As I stated before, this is only the approved zoning use zoning use. Any fire or building 
code issues would be a separate matter from zoning. 

I hope this helps you. 

Marge 

CC: Mike Nugent 


